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TOURISM PROMOTIONS BOARD 

INVITATION TO BID FOR THE DISPOSAL OF ONE (1) UNIT  
UNSERVICEABLE MOTOR VEHICLE 

 
TPBDC – 2022-001 
Date: 05 May 2022 
 
The Tourism Promotions Board (TPB), through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) for Disposal, 
is inviting interested proponents to bid for one (1) Unit of Unserviceable Motor Vehicle located 
at the Parking Lot of TPB at the Legaspi Towers 300, Malate Manila with a total floor price of Two 
Hundred Seventeen Thousand Two Hundred Eighty Pesos only (Php 217,280.00), described as 
follows: 
 

UNIT PLATE NO. YEAR MAKE / MODEL MINIMUM FLOOR 
PRICE 

 
1 Unit 

 
UON-104 

 

 
2012 

 

 
Honda Civic, Sedan, 1.8cc, 2012 

Model 
 

 
Php   217,280.00 

 

 
The Terms of Reference (TOR) and other bid documents will be ready for issuance to interested 

proponents from May 11 to June 02, 2022, at the TPB Disposal Committee Secretariat, 

Administrative Department, Tourism Promotions Board, Legaspi Towers 300, Roxas Blvd. Cor. 

Vito Cruz St., Malate, Manila upon payment of a non-refundable fee of Five Hundred Pesos (Php 

500.00) in cash.  

Submission of a bid is on June 02, 2022, from 8:30 am to 10:30 am. The bid opening shall 

immediately follow at 11:00 am at the TPB Boardroom, Tourism Promotions Board, Legaspi 

Towers 300, Roxas Blvd. Cor. Vito Cruz St., Malate, Manila. 

Interested proponents can direct their inquiries to the TPB Disposal Committee Secretariat thru 

Ms. ROSELLE D. ROMERO / MS. PAULA JESUSA GRANALE / MR. MIKE SOLO at telephone number 

02-8-525-9318 loc. 270/273. You can also email your queries to roselle_romero@tpb.gov.ph, 

paula_granale@tpb.gov.ph, and mike_solo@tpb.gov.ph. 

 
TPB reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids at its sole discretion. 
 
 
JOCELYN PATRICE L. DECO 
Chairperson, TPB Disposal Committee 
Deputy Chief Operation Officer for Corporate Affairs 
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